
Hello!  
 

My name is Gabrielle Gordon, and I would like to submit a written testimony in support of 
House Bills 5267 and 4270.  

Members of the committee, thank you for taking the time to hear my testimony! As a 

resident of the great state of Michigan and an aspiring doctor, I would like to present my 

emphatic support for House Bills 5267 and 4270. Period products are a medical necessity for the 

menstruating population. Applying the tax places an inequitable burden on Michiganders who 

are already working hard to make ends meet. The people you will be helping with this legislation 

are your mothers, sisters, daughters, students, colleagues, and family members. With your 

support, these bills will allow your constituents to enjoy a more fair tax system. I strongly urge 

all members of this committee to unanimously support HB 5267 and 4270. 

 
 
— Gabrielle Gordon 
 


